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LEGISLATIVE ASSEMBLY OF THE NORTHERN TERRITORY 

 
WRITTEN QUESTION 

 
Mrs Finocchiaro to the Minister for Territory Families: 
 

Reform Management Office 
 
1. How many staff comprise the Reform Management Office? Are 

Department Liaison Officers employed in the office?  

ANSWER: 

As at 29 June 2018, the Reform Management Office (RMO) has five Full Time 
Equivalent Staff. This includes two additional staff who joined the RMO at the 
beginning of July to assist in addressing the RMO’s expanded role.  This role now 
includes co-ordinating the Government’s response to the Royal Commission into 
Institutional Responses to Child Sexual Abuse.  There are no Department Liaison 
Officers employed in the RMO.  

  

2. Under what output was the office funded between its inception in 
November 2017 and the creation of the new output group in 18/19 in 
Budget Paper 3? 

ANSWER: 

The RMO was established in October 2017, and was not reported in the 2017-18 
Budget papers. The 2017-18 Estimate for the RMO is included in Budget 2018-19 
under the Reform Management Office output group. 

 

3. Will you expand the SA NT Datalink to establish data-links with other 
neighbouring states (Qld and WA)? 

 
ANSWER: 

Neither the RMO nor Territory Families is aware of any plans to expand the SA NT 
DataLink to other jurisdictions.  

 


